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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 636 total ( +11 from last year at this time) 
 Kindergarten:  78 
 First Grade:     76 
 Second Grade: 71 
 Third Grade:    66 
 Fourth Grade:  71 
 Fifth Grade:     65 
 Sixth Grade:    76 
 Seventh Grade: 63 
 Eighth Grade : 70 

 
 
Student Highlights: 
 We had a student chosen to be published from our Paper Gardens writing 
contest for the countywide writing contest.  Fifth grader Maricela Parea had a poem 
chosen to be published in the book.  We are so proud of her hard work. 
 FCS students are participating in the countywide spelling bee.  We are currently 
at the building level in our competitions.  Several students will be going on to the next 
level next week. 
 
    

What’s New: 
 FCS students and staff brought back the FCS carnival on Friday April 4th.  It was 
a huge success.  There were so many families here to participate in it.  It was amazing 
to see the amount of students here to have a fun evening at school.  All of the funds that 
were raised at the carnival are going to the PBIS fund.  PBIS (Positive Behavior 
Instructional Support ) funds are used for the Super Kids parties, Student of the Month 
Awards, and several other positive initiatives at FCS.  A super huge amount of kudos 
goes to Kari Sanders who was instrumental in organizing and setting this up.  

 
 
Dates to remember: 

 April 7th- Track Meet @ FCS 
 April 9- K-1 Data Team meeting 
 April 9- Track Meet @ Amity 
 April 15- 2-3 Data Team Meeting 
 April 16- Track Meet @ YC 
 April 18- 4-5 Data Team Meeting 
 April 22- 6-8 Data Team meeting 



 April 23 Track Meet @ FCS 
 April 30- Track Meet @ Dayton 
 May 5- 6th Grade Districts @ YC 
 May 8- 7/8th Grade Districts @ Dayton 


